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Policy Statement  
The American Society of Landscape Architects believes that requirements for reciprocal 
licensure should be reasonable and flexible and should not inhibit the interstate practice of 
landscape architecture. The ASLA supports the use of uniform criteria for licensure as a 
means of facilitating reciprocity.  

Note 
This policy is one of an integrated group of policies on licensing issues. 


